
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 13th, 2020 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Chair and Members, 
 
RE: Parking Amendments – Parkman Avenue 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 

Residents on the street have delivered a petition to my office to adjust the parking limit from 3-
hours to 1-hour. Therefore, I am requesting that Toronto and East York Community Council 
approve the requested changes to parking time limits and associated signage. 
 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

It is recommended that Toronto and East York Community Council: 
 

1.  Authorize parking for a maximum period of 1 hour from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., 
Monday to Friday, except each Thursday, from April 1 to November 30, inclusive, on the 
north side of Parkman Avenue, between Perth Avenue and Franklin Avenue. 
 
2.  Authorize parking for a maximum period of 1 hour from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., each 
Thursday, from April 1 to November 30, inclusive, on the south side of Parkman Avenue, 
between Perth Avenue and Franklin Avenue. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ana Bailão  
Deputy Mayor 
Councillor, Ward 9 - Davenport 
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